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    Thursday 10th October 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Tomorrow is school photo day! If you would like a photo taken of your child with younger siblings, please arrive from 8.20am through the main school entrance.  Photos of siblings who attend Stockham School will be taken during the day.

Coming up soon for the whole school

Week beginning 14th October – Parent/Teacher meetings (Please sign up to a time slot on your child’s classroom door)

18th October – FOS Halloween disco 6pm-8pm

24th October @ 3.05pm - Term 1 ends.

25th October and 4th November – INSET days (children not in school).

5th November 8.40am –Children back to school for Term 2.

7th November –Flu spray immunisations for all classes

12th November – Open evening 6-7.30pm.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Teya & Isla. Thank you for your help. 



CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been looking at our numbers to 10 and matching them to

             objects.  In phonics the children have started to practice blending sounds to read

             words.  The children enjoyed their autumn hunt, looking for signs of the season 

             change.
Year 1  We have been really enjoying looking at non-fiction texts on healthy eating.  In

             maths we have been beginning to look at addition.
Year 2  We have been making such good progress in our swimming lessons and really 

             enjoyed learning to jump in this week!  In maths we have been using number facts

             we know well to help us with less familiar facts.
Year 3  This week in English we have started planning our own myths and legends by 
             thinking about settings and characters. In maths we have been counting in 4s and 
             8s, as well as practising mentally adding 1s, 10s or 100s to a 3 digit number. In art 
             we have been drawing figures, and in history we have been investigating some
             local myths and legends.

Year 4  This week in Year 4 we have been learning a poem called The River.  We have 
             used story-mapping and story-stepping to help us learn it - some of us even know it 
             off by heart already.  In maths we have been learning what happens to numbers
             before zero and working with negative numbers. In topic we have been learning 
             about how a meander, ox-box lake and a waterfall are formed and even made
             some mini-waterfall models. We are looking forward to starting to learn the recorder
             next week so if you haven't already sent one in, please could this happen by the
             start of next week. 

Year 5  This week we have finished our place value unit in maths.  We have also started

             writing our diary entries about the Awa tribe.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been solving word problems in maths.  In English we have

             begun our letter writing campaign.  In art we have begun to explore some talented

             artists that don’t allow disabilities to inhibit their learning.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Leah for her hard work on her autumn collage.  Leah worked really hard to place

             the leaves to make a butterfly.  Stuart and Rupert for their great work in phonics.

             Both boys try really hard and always contribute to the learning.
Year 1  Pip for using fantastic determination in phonics, well done, you always try really

             hard.  Alistair for using great independence when describing his favourite fruit,

             you had some fabulous ideas, well done.
Year 2  Henry for showing such determination and perseverance throughout each school

             day.  I am so proud of you for trying so hard!  Isabella for always presenting your 

             work so beautifully and for showing such confidence in all our lessons.
Year 3  Owen and Kaci for perseverance in English this week. You both suggested some
             superb ideas for describing characters in your myths and legends. Well done!
Year 4  Jennifer and Molly W for an amazing retelling of the whole of our class poem 'The 
             River,' using just their story-map to help them.
Year 5  Chris for using all his learning powers when jumping into the swimming pool! 

             Preston for answering questions confidently in maths.
Year 6  Sadik and Jax for their excellent teamwork this week as talk partners.  They

             encouraged each other and supported each other to do their best.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 6 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 4 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

The always popular Friends of Stockham Halloween Disco is on Friday 18th October 6-8 pm. (Notice the new time)! Tickets will be available to purchase in the school hall 8:30–9am on Tuesday 15th (and Wednesday 16th IF available). Tickets are £1 per person and must be purchased in advance (strictly subject to availability). All children MUST be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times. Come along and enjoy the fun but please remember this is an event for Stockham children and their accompanying adult. Due to capacity limitations we are sadly unable to invite older siblings or children from other schools. If you cannot collect tickets in person, you can still purchase them on Tues 15th by sending the correct money in a sealed envelope – please ensure it has the child’s name and disco tickets written on it. See you there, friendsofstockham@gmail.com
Friends of Stockham are holding an Annual General Meeting on Wed 23rd Oct 6:30pm in the school staff room. If you would like to find out more about who we are or what we do, give us some feedback, share ideas or get more involved please come along! We are always keen to welcome new members and you don’t have to be able to commit a great deal of time. We hope to see you there, friendsofstockham@gmail.com
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










